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Report on the Interactive Cum Educational Program 

The Interactive Cum Educational Program on "Drama in Education", 

held on 3rd February 2025 at the Department of Education, MSSV, Nagaon, 

was a resounding success. The session was graced by the presence of Dr. Tribeni 

Saikia, Head of the Department, who warmly welcomed the resource person, Ms. 

Dakshina Sharma (NSD Graduate). 

The session was highly engaging and informative. Ms. Sharma shared 

insights on the process of admission into the National School of Drama (NSD) 

and conducted various interactive activities with the students. The session 

concluded with a lively Q&A segment, where participants had the opportunity to 

clarify their doubts and gain further knowledge. 

The event was also attended by the Head of the Philosophy Department 

and Section Officer Mr. Uzzal Kumar Bora, adding to the significance of the 

occasion. 

The program concluded with a vote of thanks delivered by Ms. Jahnabi 

Hazarika, Assistant Professor, Department of Education, MSSV. The initiative 

for organizing this enriching session was taken by Mr. Gaurab Pratim Hazarika 

with help from Mr. Manash Protim Neog. 

Overall, the session was highly appreciated by the attendees and 

successfully highlighted the importance of drama in education. 
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Report on Students’ Appreciation Day 2025 

Organized by: Department of Education 

Venue: Mahapurusha Srimanta Sankaradeva Viswavidyalaya 

The Department of Education successfully organized Students’ 

Appreciation Day 2025 on 28th February 2025 to honour and celebrate the hard 

work and dedication of students. The event aimed to foster a sense of belonging 

and encouragement among students while appreciating their academic and 

extracurricular contributions.  

Student Feedback & Response 

• The students expressed immense joy and gratitude for the event, highlighting 

that such appreciation events boost their morale and motivation. 

• Many students shared positive feedback, stating that they felt valued and 

encouraged to continue striving for excellence. 
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Report on the Success of the "Words of Encouragement" Initiative 

The "Words of Encouragement" Anonymous Appreciation Letter Writing 

Initiative was a great success, fostering positivity and gratitude within the 

department. Students enthusiastically participated, submitting 67 heartfelt letters 

by the deadline of 5th March 2025. 

Key Highlights: 

• The initiative created a warm and supportive atmosphere. 

• Students and faculty felt a stronger sense of connection and appreciation. 

• Many suggested making it an annual event due to its positive impact. 

Conclusion: 

The initiative successfully encouraged kindness and gratitude, strengthening the 

academic community. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


